
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

 
 
Brother Knights and Friends,  
 
 

Dec 21st- Annual Christmas Party at 15 N. Hickory. Please bring your favorite appetizer or dessert to share 
based on the last letter of the alphabet listed below. 

Last names  A-L       APPETIZERS 

Last names  M-Z      DESSERT 

Doors Open at 630pm. Please RSVP by December 10th if coming. RSVP to Tom Reed at 630-329-3508 or email 
to golfcraze1@hotmail.com, or Henry Zajda at 847-722-2099 or hzajd796@hotmail.com. 

Come and join us for some Christmas Cheer, Great Music and Fellowship. 

We are continuing to collect for Journey's Pad Site.  We are looking for gloves, socks, ladies or men's under-
wear, new still in the package. We appreciate it. 

January 28th—Major Degree 1st, 2nd & 3rd Degree at the Hall.  If you know of anyone that you can help re-
cruit please let us know their name and other info to get them ready for the degree.  

 
THANK YOU AGAIN FOR ALL YOUR HELP AND COOPERATION. 
 
MAY GOD BLESS YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES. 
 
 
 
THOMAS W. REED   
GRAND KNIGHT   
630-329-3508   
GOLFCRAZE1@HOTMAIL.COM 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report       

 
 

Our next Clearbrook Dance is on December 1st.  We do need volunteers to help out!  If you want to volunteer, please be at 
the Hall by 5:00pm.   

Past Grand Knight dinner on January 20th,  location and cost to be announced soon. 

Thank you,,                      
Henry Zadja 

Warden’s Report  
 
 
 

We will be having a Major Degree Ceremony on January 28, 2018.  If you have a candidate or have signed up a candidate 
call Warden Dean Sordyl at 847-394-3307.  Have the candidate there at 11:30am. 

Brothers, it is every members responsibility to talk to and try and recruit new members, not just the officers. 

 

Thank you,  
Dean Sordyl 

 
 

 

 Chancellor’s Report 
 

 

Anyone interested in being an Officer for the 2017-2018 fraternal year should see either Tom Reed or Henry Zajda for 
more information.   

This is YOUR Council.  Wouldn’t you like to be a part of it moving toward the future?   

Thank you, 

Henry Zadja 

 

 

 



Chaplain’s Report 
                                                    

 
For me December has always been a time to      
reminisce, to look back. A time to look back not 
only on the current year but, years past. I think     
we all take time to recall the things and events      
we are most proud of and of course, things and 
times when we may have not given it our best      
effort. This year has been filled with so much     
negative news. Our country is divided along        
political lines. There is so much suffering and     
destruction from hurricanes, wildfires and other 
natural catastrophes as well as our own personal 
and family struggles. All of this can leave us over-
whelmed and with feelings of hopelessness and   
despair. When I get that feeling, I always fall back 
on something I read from Pope Benedict XVI    
encyclical Letter “DEUS CARITAS EST”         
several years ago; 
 

 
  “35. This proper way of serving others also leads to humility. The one who serves does not consider himself    
superior to the one served, however miserable his situation at the moment may be. Christ took the lowest place 
in the world—the Cross—and by this radical humility he redeemed us and constantly comes to our aid. Those 
who are in a position to help others will realize that in doing so they themselves receive help; being able to help 
others is no merit or achievement of their own. This duty is a grace. The more we do for others, the more we   
understand and can appropriate the words of Christ: “We are useless servants” (Lk 17:10). We recognize that    
we are not acting on the basis of any superiority or greater personal efficiency, but because the Lord has gra-
ciously enabled us to do so.” 
 
 
Doing all we can do, “because the Lord has graciously enabled us to do so”. In our coming new year, let us resolve  
to put our best efforts towards the common good; to look forward to opportunities each and every day that will bring 
forth the kingdom of God; to try and do what is good and pleasing to God our Father and for the benefit of all our   
brothers and sisters. 
 
 
My sincere and heartfelt wishes to all of my brother Knights and their families for a joyful and blessed Christmas season 
and the happiest and healthiest of the New Year. 
 
 
Peace and Blessings 
 
 

Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CORPORATE COMMUNION 
 

 
The next Corporate Communion will be at St James Church at the 11:30 am Mass on Dec 31, 2017.  It will be followed by a trip to Ellie’s 
Pancake house... Dutch style.  Bring a friend to get them to join.   
 
 Questions call John Morrow 847/899-2603  



BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
    Breakfast with Santa! 

 

The Knights of Columbus Holy Rosary Council invite all parishioners to its annual  
                           Breakfast with Santa. 

 

When: ONE DAY ONLY!!! December 16, 2017. Doors open at 8:30am, Breakfast served until 10am.          

Pancakes, sausage, scrambled eggs, juice, milk and coffee. 
 

Where: KC Hall, 15 North Hickory Avenue in Arlington Heights 

 

                              $5 Per Person. Free for age 3 and under. 
 

Reservations are required as space is limited. Please email kofcbreakfast@gmail.com with your name         

and the number of people in your party, or call Mike at (773) 909-0102. 

 

 

 

mailto:kofcbreakfast@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 



Council Communications 
 
For all members who wish to understand how the council communications currently work.  Below are listed  various methods we are 
currently using and the intended use for each method.  
 
Weekly Blasts: 
The weekly blast is to be used as a reminder for events coming up in the next couple of weeks.  It can also be used to announce events 
missed at our business meeting. Since this blast only comes out on Wednesdays should not be used to announce the passing a brother 
knight or family member. 

Items for the blast should not be more than 1-2 paragraphs. 
Articles should have something to do with our Council, Assembly or local Parishes. 
Articles should not be about outside groups or events that do not concern our council. 
Pictures are allowed and should be in J-peg or JPG format.  

Please submit all requests for the weekly blast by Sunday evenings. Copy the message to the following people.  
Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 

Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com 
 

Newsletter: 
The Newsletter is to be used to notify members of everything going on in Council, Ladies Auxiliary and parishes.  This would include 
how we did at previous months events, upcoming events, charity funds being dispersed, messages from State or Supreme Councils and 
Basset training. 
Any member who has news from their parish, about the council or the Knights of Columbus, may submit an article for the Newsletter.  
You can include pictures and or fliers for the event. All articles submitted must be approved by the Grand Knight. 
The following Chair officers are required to submit a newsletter article each month.  The Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Chancel-
lor, Warden and the Chaplain.    
All Articles for the Newsletter need to be submitted by the 15th of each month. Please send your newsletter article to the fol-
lowing e-mail addresses. 

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Newsletter coordinator: newsletter4483@yahoo.com  

 

Website (Including Facebook page).  
To update anything on our website please e-mail the following people. We will contact our website administrator to process the update.  

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com 

 

Passing of a Brother Knight. 
If wish to notify us of the passing of a Brother Knight. Please notify: 

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com  

The Grand knight should be able to send out a message to our membership through the Supreme website.  We will also try to put it in 
the weekly blast depending on the day of the services.  
Honor Guard:  If an Honor Guard is being requested the proper protocol is to make the request through our Faithful Navigator.   We 
would recommend notifying the following people.   

Faithful Navigator - Mike McEvoy: michaelmcevo@gmail.com  
    Commander - Angelo Cozzarelli: angelocozz@yahoo.com 

Communications for the Assembly - Dean Sordyl: fcseton2410@gmail.com  
 
It is the memberships responsibility to notify us of any change to your E-mail address and mailing address.  If you don’t tell 
us how will we know? 
 

Vivat Jesus 
Brian Marier 
Trustee, Communications.  
 

mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:angelocozz@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 
 

 

BEVERAGE ALCOHOL SELLERS & SERVERS  

EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

 
SATURDAY 

  
DECEMBER 9, 2017 

 
 

   8:00AM-12:00PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 Hour Training  

Program 

4483 Members 

No Cost 

Illinois Liquor  

Control 

Commission 

2017 

Licensed Course 

Physical Properties of  

Alcohol 

Prevention and  

Intervention 

State and Local Statutes 

DUI 

ID Techniques 

Dram Shop and Liability 

Coverage 

 

CLASS LOCATION 

 

KC HALL 

15 N. Hickory 
Arlington Heights, IL  

60004 
(847) 255-4483 



Remember in Prayer       
 
 
 

“WE HAVE REFRESHED THE LIST OF NAMES OF OUR 
BROTHERS AND SISTERS WHO HAVE ASKED FOR PRAY-

ERS. IN THE FUTURE IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A NAME 
ADDED PLEASE SEND THAT REQUEST TO DEACON JOE 
YANNOTTA(JYANNOTTA@COMCAST.NET) AND HE WILL 

ADDED IT TO HIS MONTHLY REFLECTION”.  

January 2018 Calendar of Events 

Produce Mobile 
 

Could you, a loved one or a friend use free produce and bread stuffs??  The Produce Mobile from the Chicago Food Depository is co-
ning back to St. Emily 1400 E. Central Rd. Mount Prospect, IL 60056 on December 14th. Rain, snow or shine, our guests will be there. 
Will you be able to help? Produce and bread stuffs are available to our guests or anyone you may know who could use free food begin-
ning around 9AM and finishing around 11:30AM or so.  Again, our guests do not need any form of ID. Volunteers are needed to get 
carts from the Jewel Store, empty the truck, sort the goods, bag and distribute the goods finally, clean up. Volunteers, dress for the 
weather!  

For more information or to volunteer, please contact Mark Stastny at 847-632-1630. Thank you.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 
 

3 
 

4 
 

Business Meeting 

 

5 
 

6 
 

7 8 9 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

10 
 

Polish Council 
 
 

11 
 

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

12 
 

13 

14 15 16 
 

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

 

17 18  

Social Meeting 
7:30PM 

19 20 

21 22 23 
Seton Assembly  

7:30PM 

24 25                             

Charity Meeting          
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting        
7:30 PM 

26 27 
 

28 29 30 
Building Corporation 

Meeting 
7:00 P.M. 

31    

Lucky Bucks 
 

LUCKY BUCK WINNERS     
IN NOVEMBER 

 
 

Pray for our recently Deceased 
 
 
 
 
 

Eugene Connolly 

mailto:JYANNOTTA@COMCAST.NET
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December 2017 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1 
Clearbrook Dance 

6:00pm 
 

2 
 

3 4 5 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

6 
 

Polish Council 
 
 

7 
 

Business Meeting 

 

8 
 

9 
 

BASSET 
8:00am-12:00pm 

10 11 12 
 
 

13 14  

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

15 16 

17 18 19 
 

Seton Assembly  
7:30PM 

20 21 

Council Christmas 
Party                                                                                                

22 23 
 

24 
 

Christmas Eve 

25 
 

Christmas Day 

26 
 

Building Corporation 
Meeting 

6:30 P.M. 

27 28 

Charity Meeting          
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting        
7:30 PM 

29 30 

31 
 

New Year’s Eve 

      


